
 

 

Planning  
Division  

MEMORANDUM 
 
To:  Mayor and City Council 

Through:         Natalie Lewis, Deputy City Manager   
  Nana Appiah, PhD, AICP, Planning Director 

From: Cassidy Welch, Planner II  

Date:  May 3, 2021 

Subject: “Tapestry at Destination” Final Plat 

 

     

Attached for your review is the final plat of “Tapestry at Destination”.  The preliminary plat was 

approved by the Planning and Zoning Board on August 26, 2020. This plat will establish a one-

hundred and fourty-five (145) lot single residence subdivision. Following the preliminary plat 

approval, the applicant made slight modification to the arrangement of open space tracts and 

relocated an access drive from 110th Street to Williams Field Road. The number of lots proposed 

is consistent with the approved preliminary plat.  

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

  

 

 


